
 

For Local 8 Members at Waterfront Federal Credit Union 
November 28, 2023 

   

Waterfront Credit Union Bargaining Team is 
Recommending a Yes Vote 
 
Good news, our negotiations concluded on November 22nd with a Tentative Agreement 
for a two-year increase on wages and salaries along with securing our medical benefits.    
 
Our team showed up strong, speaking directly at negotiations about how the current, 
past and future success of the Credit Union starts and finishes with the work done by 
Union Members.  Due to the open enrollment deadline, we are going to hold votes via 
Zoom and email so we can quickly complete our voting process.    
 
Join us for a Zoom vote and discussion.  Ballots and copies of the Tentative Agreement 
will be shared electronically.  
 
Tuesday 11/28 – 7:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
Wednesday 11/29 – 7:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86844923663 
 
Meeting ID: 868 4492 3663 
 

Your Union Negotiating Team 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86844923663


 
 
Carla Johnson 
Tanesha Andrews  
Valori Flake 
Brenda Bollert 
Joann Mayon  
Jack Carlson 
 
 

Questions or concerns? Reach your Union Representative Jesse 
Holtzinger-Cruz at jesse@opeiu8.org or by calling 206-441-8880 
ext. 140. 
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